
 
 

Kid One Transport System, Inc 
Junior Board 
Quick Facts 

 
 
The purpose of the Junior Board is to act as a liaison between Kid One and the community by promoting Kid One’s 
mission, events, and activities.   
 
Kid One’s Junior Board is a volunteer group of young professionals ages 22-40 who are committed to supporting and 
promoting the mission of Kid One Transport. 
 
The Junior Board is responsible for building awareness and interest in the under 40 year old demographic, including 
young professionals and community leaders. The goal will be to promote Kid One and to raise funding for Kid One 
through the planning and executing events (and to specifically plan their own event within the first year of existence). 
 
The calendar year for the Junior Board will run October 1 through September 30.  
 
The officers of the Junior Board are: Chair and Vice-Chair. Officers serve two year terms. 
 
Members have a commitment to a three year term with the option to continue involvement after their term ends. 
 
A published schedule of meeting will be available. Notifications of meetings will be sent through electronic means. 
Members are required to attend meetings, unless otherwise excused.  
 
Anyone can nominate themselves or another by filling out a nomination form.  
 
 
Questions and nominations should be directed to: 
Sarah Banks 
3535 7th Court South 
Birmingham, AL 35222 
(205) 978-1017 
sbanks@kidone.org 
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